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Communication
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Cw (1) = AP"' 7, 2021
To: Bellisario, Adelina Items# - 8
Subject: FW: [External] Item#8 -
Date: April-01-21 1:53:22 PM
-----Original Message-----

From: Vera Monks _>
Sent: Thursday, April 01, 2021 1:51 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Item#8

Development of a bus station and allowing high rise buildings at Keele and Rutherford will negatively impact
established neighborhoods and will be detrimental to the safety and ability to travel through these locations.
Already difficult and time consuming commutes will become intolerable. These neighborhoods already have
substantial traffic and congestion issues, especially complicated by Vaughan Mills mall, Canada’s Wonderland
visitors and the new Cortellucci hospital. Fix existing problems before creating new ones! Besides a developer and
builders profiting from these developments there will be no benefit gained by the residents who regularly drive and
live in these areas. For once let residents safety. well being and mental health triumph over profit.
Rutherford/Keele and Jane street cannot sustain more development and activity.

Sent from my iPhone





